
 

 
 

16th July 2021 
Dear Parents, 
 

Final Week in School / Leavers’ Assembly 2021 
 

The final few days at Priory Junior School are about to arrive. As part of this week, we have a few 
treats and surprises in store for your children, as we mark the end of their time with us. It is a 
more unusual end to the school year and their time with us, but we hope to mark it with some key 
events.  
 
The first event will be a BBQ and Games Afternoon for our Year 6 children on Tuesday, 20th July 
in the afternoon. We are very grateful to Friends of Priory for funding this treat. Children will 
need to wear their PE kit on this day. 
 
One of those will be our Leavers’ Assembly, which will take place on the final afternoon, at 2.15pm 
on Thursday 22nd July using Zoom. To be able to join the assembly, you will need to registered 
in advance. Register in advance for the assembly here. 
 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the 
webinar (assembly).  
 
Please do not wait until the afternoon to register, as we are unable to approve anyone 
registering at the last minute – and this will mean you won’t be able to view the 
assembly. 
 
We very much hope you will choose to join us for this final assembly.  
 
Your children’s resilience and adaptability during this odd time has been a testament to them, and 
they have continued to make me incredibly proud of them all. May I take this opportunity to wish 
you all the very best for the future, including the return to school in September. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Tracy Keefe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Priory Junior School 
 

Longsands Road, St Neots. Cambs PE19 1TF 

 

Email: office@priory.cambs.sch.uk 

Tel: 01480 226730 

Fax: 01480 226731 

 

Headteacher: Tracy Keefe B.Ed (Hons) NPQH 

 

 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_RjOlydj2SUazK-qEGP7ZOw

